
VILLAGE OF LIVONIA 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE PROPOSED BUDGET OF THE VILLAGE OF 

LIVONIA, NY FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2025/2026 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the proposed budget of the Village of Livonia for the fiscal year 
beginning June 1, 2025, has been completed and filed in the office of the Village Clerk of the Village 
of Livonia, 36 Commercial Street, Livonia, NY, where it is available for inspection by any interested 
person during office hours (M-F 9 AM – 1 PM).  
 
The Village of Livonia Board of Trustees shall conduct a public hearing on said proposed budget at 
7:00 PM on Monday, April 21, 2025 at the Village Hall, 36 Commercial Street, Livonia, NY. At such 
hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the proposed budget as compiled or for or 
against any item or items therein contained. 
 
The following are the proposed 2025/2026 annual salaries of elected officers: Mayor $6,000; Deputy 
Mayor $3,500; Trustees $3,000. 
 
Colleen Hay, CMC 
Deputy Village Clerk/Treasurer 
 
 


